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Preediphat Luang-On

From: Krib Sitathani

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 2:39 PM

To: Phirun Saiyasitpanich; Natthanich Asvapoositkul; Sivach Kaewcharoen; Suphat 

Phengphan; Natthasiree Chulinrak; Seksan Sangdow (sangdow_s@yahoo.co.uk); 

somyotsaeng@hotmail.com; pakapan_sor@hotmail.com; Napat 

(arer_oae@hotmail.com); s_lekphet@hotmail.com; bussarangsri@gmail.com; 

bundit.fun@gmail.com

Cc: Saengroj Srisawaskraisorn; Areerat Chabada; Preediphat Luang-On

Subject: SBUR: Feedbacks to the Final Report

Attachments: 5864_SBUR_Thailand_Final Report - 270919.docx

Dear Members of the Project Board of the Third National Communication and Biennial Update Report (TNC-BUR) to the 

UNFCCC and the Low Emission Capacity Building (LECB) projects, 

 

Since 2013, GEF had issued that all Enabling Activity, National Communication and Biennial Update Report are under this 

category, must submit a Final Report to provide feedbacks on the project, its impacts and lesson learned. 

 

In addition, this requires that the Final Report be reviewed by the Project Board overseeing the project. As you are the 

members of the TNC-BUR & LECB Project Board that oversees SBUR project, I’m writing to seek your inputs and 

feedbacks on the draft Final Report by Tuesday, 22 October 2019. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continuous support and insights throughout the implementation of the project and your 

inputs for the draft Final Report. 

 

Regards, 

 

Krib Sitathani 
Project Manager 
United Nations Development Programme 

12th Floor, United Nations Building 

Rajdamnern Nok Avenue, Bangkok 10200, Thailand 

krib.sitathani@undp.org 

Tel.: +66 (0) 2304 9191 ext. 5305 

Fax: +66 (0) 2280 0556 

Mobile: +66 (0) 84 415 1545 

http://th.www.undp.org  Follow us:      

 

 

 


